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GSH	of	Alabama,	LLC	Announces	New	Partnership	with	Skyline	Corporation	
	Barbara	and	Scott	Stokes	Expand	Manufacturing	to	Kansas	and	Wisconsin	

Huntsville,	Alabama,	January	17,	2018—Barbara	Stokes,	CEO,	and	Scott	Stokes,	COO,	of	Green	
Structure	Homes	of	Alabama,	LLC	(GSH),	a	Huntsville-based	Disaster	Relief	Construction	
Contractor,	announce	a	new	strategic	partnership	with	Skyline	Corporation	(NYSE	MKT:	SKY),	
parent	of	Skyline	Homes.	This	agreement	will	enable	GSH	to	expand	home	production	to	
Arkansas	City,	Kansas,	and	Lancaster,	Wisconsin,	in	addition	to	existing	operations	in	six	other	
states.	These	eight	facilities	will	support	FEMA’s	contract	award	to	GSH	of	Alabama,	LLC	by	
producing	modular	homes	to	support	relief	efforts	following	recent	natural	disasters.		

“GSH	is	very	excited	to	partner	with	Skyline	Corporation,”	said	Barbara	Stokes,	Chief	Executive	
Officer.	“This	new	agreement	is	great	news	for	both	companies,	and	will	allow	GSH	to	provide	
an	even	greater	overall	value	to	our	customer,	FEMA.”	Chief	Operations	Officer	Scott	Stokes	
added:	“Through	this	partnership,	GSH	and	Skyline	Corporation	will	draw	on	over	ninety	years	
of	combined	experience.	By	expanding	operations	to	total	eight	states,	GSH	will	be	able	to	
produce	home	more	efficiently	than	ever	before,	without	sacrificing	our	unparalleled	quality.”	

Founded	in	2008	by	Barbara	and	Scott	Stokes,	Green	Structure	Homes	of	Alabama,	LLC	is	a	
Disaster	Relief	Contractor	based	in	Huntsville,	AL.	GSH	of	Alabama,	LLC	offers	a	complete	range	
of	solutions	to	government	and	private	sector	customers,	utilizing	proprietary	state-of-the-art	
design,	engineering,	and	manufacturing	techniques.	GSH	brings	proven	leadership	to	the	
industry.	Barbara	Stokes,	CEO,	and	Scott	Stokes,	COO,	along	with	senior	management	have	over	
thirty	years	of	combined	experience	in	the	Disaster	Relief	Industry.	

###	

For	more	information,	please	contact	our	office	by	email	or	phone.		
To	learn	more	about	GSH’s	modular	homes,	please	visit	our	Corporate	News	Center	at:	

www.gshofalabama.com/news		


